
 

 
 
Dear San Diego Non-Profit, 
 
The San Diego Downtown Breakfast Rotary appreciates the wonderful work your 
organization does to improve the lives of our citizens.  Our Community Service Committee 
has a grant program that supports 501c3 organizations such as yours. We encourage you 
to use the attached Grant Request form to request funds from our Club to further your 
work. 
 
This year the theme for our grant giving is “creating opportunities for those in need.” This is 
in the spirit of the famous parable of “teach a man to fish rather than giving him a fish to 
eat.”  
 
Among our selection criteria for grants will be: 

• The impact of the grant on your mission and clients. 
• How it creates opportunities for others in need. 

 
If you are awarded a grant, your sponsor from the Club will be asked to provide a 
statement that identifies any relationship with your organization that could be a potential 
conflict of interest. These relationships are not necessarily disqualifying but need to be 
disclosed. 
 
At the completion of a grant, we ask that we are given a short report of the project with a 
few pictures, if available. We will also ask for a simple summary of how the funds were 
spent.   
 
Thank you for your commitment to our community and we look forward to your grant 
request. 
 
Best regards, 
SDDBR Community Service Committee 

San Diego Downtown Breakfast 
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